
 

 

 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It really is a pleasure to be back in school after the summer holidays (and all that lovely weather). Our new Reception 

children are settling in really well and growing in confidence already. It’s also great to see how well the other year 
groups are getting used to their new teachers and are busy with their learning. 
 

If you are interested to see the changes we have made to our curriculum, our newly designed poster is on the 

website. More detailed outlines of each year groups activities will be updated throughout the year, and there are 
ideas of how you can help your children with their learning at home. Also on our website are West Green’s learning 

skills which we would encourage you to talk to your children about. Certificates are awarded each week for children 
who have demonstrated one of the skills in action. They form part of how we all talk about learning in the school so 

it’s good for parents to know what children are talking about when they say they were ‘managing their distractions’ 

or ‘skill swapping’! 
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Parking 
 

The parking spaces at the front of the school are not to be used 
for dropping off or picking up children. Furthermore, parking 

or stopping on the yellow zigzag lines in front of the school, at 

any time, is illegal. 
 

If you drive to school to drop off/collect your child there is 

parking at the parade of shops at the top of West Green Drive 

and in the surrounding residential roads that are only a few 
minutes walk to the school. Your cooperation with parking is 

greatly appreciated.   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Parents Evening 
 

Parents’ meetings are scheduled for:  

 17th October 15:30 – 18:00 

 18th October 16:30 – 19:00 

Appointments will last a maximum of 10 
minutes and will take place in the child’s 

classroom. Appointment sheets will be 

available from Monday 8th October and will be 
located in the front entrance to the school.  

 
 

 

 

Harvest Assembly 
9th October at 9am 

 

Parents and carers are invited to attend the Harvest 
Assembly on the 9th October at 9:00am in the school hall.  

 
 

 
 

Text Messages 

 

On occasion we communicate with parents/carers via 

text message. It has come to our attention that some 
parents/carers are not receiving these messages. 

This is because the messages are being sent via a 
randomly generated number that some phones 

recognise as junk and block the message.  

 
In order to ensure that you receive text messages 

from the school please download the Teachers 2 
Parents app. This is free to download and is avaible 

for apple and android smart phones.  

 
Please be aware that we only send text messages 

when absolutely necessary due to the cost involved. 
Furthermore, each text messages is limited to 160 

characters.  
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

School Photographs 
28th September 

 

The school photographer will be visiting the school on 28th 
September. You will receive proofs of your child’s 

photograph in due course along with details on how to 

order them. Please ensure your child comes in to school 
in full school uniform.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Uniform Order 
 

If you wish to order school uniform via the school please 
hand in a completed order form to the school office by 

28th September.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Road Safety 
 

As you will be aware, we currently do not have a crossing 

patrol person for West Green Drive. Please can all 

parents/carers remind their child/children to take care 
when crossing the road outside of the school, this includes 

stopping at the road when on their bike/scooters and 
getting off their bike/scooter to cross the road.  

 

Labelling 
 

Please can parents/carers ensure that all your 

child/children’s belongs are clearly labelled, including 

all uniform, sports kit, shoes, lunch boxes, etc. 
Correctly labelled belongings help the children to 

keep track of their property and makes it less likely 
that they will lose things. It also makes it easier to 

reunite children with lost property. 



     

PGL 
 
The Year 5 & 6 residential trip to Little Canada, Isle of Wight, was an amazing success. The children were kept busy 

and had lots of fun taking part in buggy building, canoeing, orienteering, dragon boat racing, Jacobs Ladder, robot 

wars, fencing, sensory trail, disco dancing and so much more.  
 

The children were incredible with their can do attitude and were great ambassadors for the school. Well done! 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Yours sincerely 

Mr A Hodgson - Headteacher 
 

 

Autumn Term Dates 
 

 

20th September Year 6 Crawley Junior Citizen Trip 

28th September School Photographs 

28th September Uniform order deadline 

9th October Harvest Assembly, 9:00, parent/carer invite 

10th October Year 2 Preston Manor Trip 

17th October Parents Evening, 15:30 – 18:00 

18th October  Parents Evening, 16:30 – 19:00 

Half Term: 22nd October – 26th October 

29th October  INSET day (school closed to children) 

1st November Open Morning, 9:30 – 11:30, Reception 2019 parents/carers 

8th November  Quiz Night 

13th November Open Afternoon, 13:30 – 14:30, Reception 2019 parents/carers 

19th – 26th November Book Fair 

22nd November Year 5 Herstmonceux Observatory Trip 

3rd December Start of Christmas Teddy Bear Sale 

11th December Carol Service at Crawley Baptist Church, 10:00 – 11:00 

12th December EYFS/KS1 Christmas Production, 14:15 –15:00 

13th December  EYFS/KS1 Christmas Production, 9:30 – 10:15 

19th December Last Day of Term 

Winter Break: 20th December 2018 – 2nd January 2019 

3rd January 2019 Start of Spring term 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
Mr A Hodgson - Headteacher 

 

 

¢ƻ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘƻƛŎŜ aŜƴǳ 
please order at www.mealselector.co/uk  

by Sunday 23rd September 

Attendance Matters 

 
As a school we strive to achieve a Whole School 

Attendance of at least 97%. This is only possible with 

your help.  
 

As a school we reward children for their attendance and 
punctuality. Each week, the class with the best 

attendance for the week are awarded the, highly 

desirable, attendance cup that takes pride of place in 
the classroom for the week. Children that achieve 100% 

attendance through-out the academic year receive a 
special reward at the end of the school year. Last year 

100% attendance was rewarded with a trip to the 

cinema.  
 

If your child is off school for any reason it is important 
that you inform the school office: 

 
Telephone:  01293 526679 

Email:  admin@westgreenprimary.com  

 
When reporting your child’s absence please provide 

the office with your child’s name, year group and, if 
possible, the reason for the absence.  

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.mealselector.co/uk

